GREATER KROTZ SPRINGS PORT COMMISSION
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING '
APRIL 06, 2020

The Regular Monthly Meeting of the Greater Krotz Springs Port Commission
scheduled for Monday, April 06, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. was cancelled due to the “Stay at

Home” order issued by Governor John Bel Edwards for the COVID-19 pandemic.

The next meeting date was scheduled for May 04, 2020.
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